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VW Mitigation Plan Revision Comment

Date Comment Filed:
04/05/2021 15:51:40

Commenter Info:

Kathern Lessek

47374 317th St.

Elk Point SD, 57025

Email: kathern.lessek@gmail.com Phone:

Comments :

I think increasing the amount allocated for EV charging stations will help bring more people
into the state. Electric Vehicles are coming fast and the state should be prepared for that. GM
and other companies are making big moves to electric cars and having charging stations in SD
puts us ahead of the curve for the future.
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